
Monday 16th June 2025

Kia ora e te whānau,

We’re looking forward to seeing you over the next two weeks as you 
join us for your child/ren’s learning conversation.

These conversations are a special opportunity for us as teachers to 
share and celebrate the wonderful learning your child/ren have been 
doing.

Ngā mihi nui                                                    Pam Quirke

Learning Conversations

$50 

New World Vouchers 

to give away.

All you have to do is attend your 
child/children’s Learning 

Conversation to go into the draw.
Please email the classroom teacher 

to  book a time!

Public Holiday Friday 20th June - SCHOOL CLOSED

Friday 27th June



Harakeke Raranga
Kārearea  Tahi

We are really proud of what we have made. Thank you 
Rereata and Matua Matt for helping us. 

“I loved learning about the ways you can use harakeke. I liked trying on the cream and 
doing the linseed science experiment. I had never used a mortar and pestle before.” - 
Jahleah, Year 6
“It was really fun because I liked weaving. My favourite thing to weave was the 
putiputi (flower) and I loved weaving a bracelet. Thank you Rereata.” - Sereana, Year 5
“I liked weaving ika and putiputi. It was cool spending a whole day in the hall. I like 
Rereata, she has a lot of energy and is helpful.” - Fatima, Year 5



Harakeke Raranga
Pīpī Manu Waru

Our students had so much fun with Whaea Rereata, Matua 
Matt and all our families who came! So much talking, doing 
and being busy. Thank you so much Whaea Rereata and 

Matua Matt for our wonderful learning on our Harakeke Day!

Our students cannot wait to get their newly planted flax seeds home 
and to show their families their beautiful harakeke creations!


